
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

ACTION SHEET 
 

1 JUNKINS AVENUE 

PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

CONFERENCE ROOM “A” 
 

3:30 p.m.                                                                             February 21, 2019 
                                                                                                     
MEMBERS PRESENT:   Chairman Steve Miller; Members: Barbara McMillan, Allison 

Tanner; Nathalie Morison 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT:  Vice Chairman MaryAnn Blanchard; Members: Adrianne Harrison 

and Samantha Collins  
     
ALSO PRESENT:                Peter Britz, Environmental Planner/Sustainability Coordinator; 

Juliet Walker, Planning Director; Raymond Pezzullo, Assistant 

City Engineer, Planning Board Member; Polly Henkel, Planning 

Board Member; Rich Houghton, Halvorson Design Partnership and  

Mike DeRosa, DeRosa Environmental Consulting, Inc. 

 

 

A Conceptual Design meeting was held for The North Mill Pond Trail and Greenway project. 

The overall project conceptual design with information regarding the site and its features was 

presented, reviewed, and discussed with members of the Conservation Commission and Planning 

Board, City Staff, and members of the public. At this time no formal action is required by the 

Commission. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

Izak Gilbo  

Planning Department Administrative Clerk  


